
 
 
 

 

Hi Everyone            
Its National Reconciliation Week and the children will be coming together and sharing their history, culture, and 

achievements. We have painted the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Flags, which are displayed in our OSHC room. The 

children can’t wait to cook Witchery Grub Biscuits and make Damper. We will be doing lots of art & crafts and the children like 

to use their imaginations and creativity. 

Our Handball Championships was so much fun, and all the children enjoyed the experience. We would like to congratulate the 

winners, Audrey Deng & Amay Krishna, well done and a great achievement. We would like to wish them all the best in the 

National Championships in June.  

                                               

                                          

 

                                          Please phone Camp Australia 1300-105-343 for bookings, rebates will apply. 

To find out more about the program, view fees and to register, visit 

www.campaustralia.com.au 

Keep Smiling 😊 Louise & Jenny 

 

 

Monday   
Painting an Aboriginal and Torres Strait Flag 

Tuesday   Baking Bush Bread Damper, Painting a Rainbow Serpent 

Wednesday   Aboriginal Finger Painting, Aboriginal Pop Stick Turtles 

Thursday   Baking Witchery Grub Bites, Creating a Throwing Stick Boomerang 

Friday   Aboriginal Handprint Turtles, Dot Painting Uluru, Cheesy Nan Bread 

Date St Margaret Mary’s 1st June 2022 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Having FUN in OSHC 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The Police  

visited us on Thursday the 19th of May 😊 

The police talked about their jobs, and the children 

asked lots of questions. 

They were shown what was in the police car and 

even got to put the lights & sirens on. This was a 

great experience had by all.  

 

 


